
Todayõs Readings are on : 1087 
Ordinary of the Mass begins on Page 166 

Scripture for the week of May 27 , 2018 
 

Sunday, May 27th  
Dt 4:32-24, 39-40/ Rom 8:14-17/ Mt 28:16-20 

Monday, May 28th  
1 Pt 1:3-9/ Mk 10:17 -27 

Tuesday, May 29th  
1 Pt 1:10-16/ Mk 10:28-31 
Wednesday, May 30th  

1 Pt 1:18-25/ Mk 10:32-45 
Thursday, May 31st  

Zep 3::14-18a/ Lk 1:39-56 
Friday, June 1st 

1 Pt 4:7-13/ Mk 11:11-26  
Saturday, June 2nd 

Jude 17, 20b-25/ Mk 11:27-33 
Sunday, June 3rd 

Ex 24:3-8/ Heb 9:11-15/ Mk 14:12-16, 22-26 

Mass Intentions for the Week:  
 

May 27th at 8:45 AM: Margaret Wyan 
May 30th at 9 AM: Zelma Badessa 
June 1st at 9 AM: Donald Friend 

June 2nd at 4:30 PM: Leonard J Prosack 

 

Mass Schedule:  
Weekends:  
Saturday  

 at 4:30 PM   
Sunday  

at 7:30, 8:45  & 11 AM 
Week Days:  

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  
at 9:00 AM 

SUMMER WEEKEND MASSES 
BEGINNING JUNE 30TH  

Saturday 4:30 PM  
Sunday 7:30 AM & 10:30 AM  

Music  
Mass Parts ~ The Glendalough Mass 

#261, #262, #263, #266, #269 

Gathering ~ #567  
Holy, Holy, Holy !  

Responsorial Psalm ~ Psalm 33 
òHappy are the people the Lord has chosen to 

be his own.ó 
Presentation of Gifts ~ #565   

Stand Up, Friends 
Communion ~ #946  

Let Us Be Bread 
Sending Forth ~ #568 

Rejoice, The Lord Is King 
 

Parish Office Hours:  
Monday ðFriday  

9 AM to Noon & 1 PM to 4 PM  
To Contact Us: 

Parish: 781-784-2265 
Website: www.olossharon.org   

Parish Email:  
parish@olossharon.org 

Our Lady of  
Sorrows Parish  

May 27, 2018 

59 Cottage St., Sharon, MA 



 THE MOST HOLY TRINITY   

 

PASTORõS DESK 

 

 

In the past few weeks, though the church cannot exist without its sacramental life, 

our intense focus and celebrations are winding down. We have been blessed by 

celebrating First Communion and the Confirmation of our young people and for 

me, Ordination of new priests for Boston. Pentecost Sunday was also my liturgical 

anniversary, if you will, of my first public Mass here at Our Lady of Sorrows. Even 

though the date was June 4, 2017, the feast was Pentecost. 

 

It was a great joy to welcome the first communicants to the fullness of Eucharistic 

participation at the table of the Lord. It is for us a sign of great hope for the future, 

of commitment by their families and of their more complete inclusion in our    

parish family. 

 

I was so proud of our confimands. After two years of preparation including         

retreats and service projects, they conducted themselves with class at the           

Confirmation Mass and in comments they shared with Bishop Reed. It is a joy to 

welcome them to a fuller practice of adult faith and to thank their parents for     

supporting them in this. 

 

The ordination was special because my seminary friend Lambert Nieme was      

ordained. Lambert has had a long and determined road to the priesthood. He is in 

his mid-forties, is a native of the Congo, is an author and holds Doctorates in    

Philosophy and Theology. He is assigned to St Agnes Church in Reading and will 

be a great pastoral gift to that community. 

 

As for my first year here at Our Lady of Sorrows, I feel the pastoral gift has gone 

the other way from you to me. I never tire of telling of the deep faith I have found 

here at OLOS and how it has helped me grow in my faith. You welcomed me. 

Here with you I found purpose and profound purpose and a faith community and 

I might add a larger community that is welcoming and inclusive. For that I thank 

you and I thank God.  

 

~ Fr. Frank 
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Weekly Collection  
May 20, 2018 

The average cost to run the parish is 
$9,800 per week. Our expectation is that 70% or 
$7,100 will come from the weekly offertory.     
Parishioners contributed $ 5,456 for the week 
ending May 20th.  

Prayers for the Deceased 
Robert Parilla, Jr., Ellen Laurie, Ricardo Balarezo, 
Paul Baro, Lawrence Russell, Kathleen Minerva, 
Helen Drake, Joseph & Kathryn Driscoll, Jean Santos,  
Jack D. Sears, Jr.  

Prayers for the Sick  
Michael Ivancich, Ramona Rosario, Vincent & Jo 
Chiodo, Anita DeGallo, Francis & Gert DiLoreto,   
Anthony Venti, Donna Prado, Ruth & Ralph Fretts, 
Judy Manuel, Judy Grenier, Carol Baggeroer, Marty 
Johnson, Ashley Kane, Louise Methot, Alissa        
Porcaro, Mark Kincaid, Susan Middlebrook, Terry, 
Carol Haladyna  

Donate Travel -Size Toiletries for  

Personal Care Kits May 19 ~ June 3 

Do you travel and accumulate a lot  of          

travel -size toiletries, toothpastes and 

toothbrushes?  

The Christian Services Commission will be     

collecting toiletries from May 19 thru June 3 to 

make Personal Care Kits for the women and 

men living in homes for displaced families.    

Donation boxes will be in the alcove of the 

Church.  Please contact Kate Mason at 781-784-

6163 if you have any questions. 

Parish Town Hall Meeting  
~  

June 10th at 1 PM  
~  

OõConnell Hall 
Join us to hear about the state of the parish and 

have a chance to comment or ask questions.   
 

Light refreshments will be served.  
 

If you have any questions please contact Fr. 
Frank  at 781-784-2265 or par-

ish@olossharon.org or John Glancy by email at 
jpg700@aol.com.  

Congratulations to the most recently confirmed 
members of our Parish family!   Many thanks to 
all the people who made Confirmation possible 
and beautiful, from Maureen Hamilton and 9th 
grade parent volunteers who prepared and 
served our rehearsal dinner, to Kathy Hawes 
who decorated the Church, to the OLOS choir 
who filled the spirited music, to our altar      
servers: Eva LaFond, Noella DõSouza and Aidan 
Garcia and our Director of Faith Formation,  
Teresa Coda.  

 
 

 
 

Last Sunday, twenty-three teen and adult       
parishioners volunteered at the Special       
Olympics of MA Track and Field event at      
Milton Academy.   Through timing races, lining 
up athletes, cleaning up at the end of the day, 
and offering general assistance wherever was 
needed, these volunteers helped to make a fun 
and meaningful day possible for over 600      
athletes and family members 
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From Senior Deacon Mike  
 

Recall that the church celebrated the beginning of Lent on Ash Wednesday, Feb. 14. 
Thence, for the 40-day of the Lenten period leading into Holy Week, we prepared for Easter with 
the Sacred Triduum. The Easter season began on April 1  and concluded this past Sunday with the 
celebration of Pentecost. We now return to the ôOrdinaryõ time as we count down the remaining 
weeks of the cycle ôBõ liturgical year. This Sunday marks the Solemnity of the Holy Trinity. 

HISTORIC EVENT:   June 10, 2018  

The Venerable Patrick Peyton: On the Rosary Path to Sainthood ð A Prayer Celebration for   

Families  will consist of  Eucharistic Procession, Rosary Prayer, and the Holy Mass .  All our guests 

will receive a new Venerable Patrick    Peyton Rosary.  Refreshments follow the Mass and every 

family will be given a Family Rosary Prayer Kit to take home.   The Father Peyton Center ð 518 

Washington St., N. Easton, MA  02356.  508-238-4095.  Find our event on  www.Facebook.com/

FamilyRosary.  Bring your family and friends and unleash the power and promise of family 

prayer!   Doors Open at Noon . Fr. Peyton was a Holy Cross Father, a confrere of Fr. Spicer and his 

brothers at Stonehill College.  

SMA Fathers Dedham  
Benefit Dance & Spring Drawing  

June 8th from 7 to 11 PM 
Irish Social Club, 119 Park Street, West Roxbury, MA  

Admission $15 ~ Proceeds support SMA Fathersõ Missionary Work 
SMA means Society of African Missions, an order founded in France. They have had a large number 
of Irish priests and bishops serve in Africa. A number of Fr. Dalyõs relatives and friends of his par-

ents spent their lives in such service.  
Raffles, Door Prizes, and music by Fintan Stanley. For more information contact Pat & Josie Casey at 

781-329-0530 or Fr. Brendan Darcy, SMA at 781-326-3288 

Open Mic Night  
    Thank you to all who participated in 
our final Youth Night event of the      
program year on May 11th ~ we had a 
fabulous time showcasing our talents!   
    Attendees performed songs from 
Newsies, played various instruments, and 
even had a special guest musician join in on 
the fun ~ Daesik Cha, OLOSõs Director of 
Music.  Thank you for your accompaniment, 
Daesik! 
    We held riotous games of                  
Bananagrams, air hockey and foosball-- all in 
an atmosphere that (literally) bubbled with 
laughter.   
    Thank you to all who have made our 
Youth Nights so fun and engaging this 
year-- especially Melissa Nicotera and 

Deb Gilbride , who led our creative DIY 
events.   

http://www.facebook.com/FamilyRosary
http://www.facebook.com/FamilyRosary
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Our Vision  
We welcome all to our community as we celebrate and 
explore our Catholic faith. We embrace the unique 
religious composition of Sharon. We proclaim the Risen 
Lord who gathers us as a community. We pursue open 
dialogue as we follow the teachings of Jesus Christ 
through lifelong learning and faith formation. We practice 
and promote social justice that affirms the Dignity of 
every human being. We call upon the grace and talents of 
all parishioners to strengthen our living church.  
 
Please visit our full Vision Statement at our website. 

 

Staff:  
Rev. Francis J. Daly, Pastor 

FrDaly@olossharon.org 
Senior Deacon Michael Iwanowicz  

deacon99@aol.com 
Lynn Jacobs, Office Manager  

ljacobs@olossharon.org 
Teresa Coda, Director of Faith Formation  

tcoda@olossharon.org 
AnneMarie Dion, Coordinator of Faith Formation  

adion@olossharon.org 
Daesik Cha, Music Director  

dcha@olossharon.org 
Claire Ramsbottom, Staff Associate  

cramsbottom@olossharon.org 
 

Weekend Associates 
Rev. Francis X. Clooney, S.J. 

Rev. Kevin Spicer, C.S.C. 
 

Parish Pastoral Council :  
 John Glancy 

 
Parish Finance Council:   

Jim Spoto 

O UR  L ADY  O F SORROWS  PARISH  

59 Cottage St, Sharon MA 02067 
  

Sacraments 
We welcome those seeking the sacraments of the 
Church.  For information on celebrating the 
other sacraments, please contact the Parish 
Office. 
 

Reconciliation  
Saturday ~ 3:45 PM 

 

Eucharistic Adoration  
Monday ~ 5:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

 

The Rosary 
Fridays after the 9 AM Mass  

 

Bible Study:  
Wednesday at 10 AM in OõConnell Hall .  

All are Welcome! 
 

Connecting  
If you are housebound and would like to receive 
the Eucharist, if you are in need of prayer or if 
you need assistance from our community, please 
call the Parish Office or send us an email.  We 
want to hear from you.  

Contact Us: 
 

We welcome your ideas and involvement.  
Please contact us. We also invite you to visit and 
contribute to our prayer book in the back of the 
church. 

Parish Office: 781-784-2265 
Web: www.olossharon.org   

Email: parish@olossharon.org  
 

Welcome to Our Lady of Sorrows Parish. We encourage all our parishioners who worship with us to register. Our registry 
is a vital source of connection we use to communicate and build community. Please call the Parish office at 781-784-2265, 
or return this form to the Parish Office via the collection basket, mail, or in person. Thank you. 

Name: _______________________________________________________________________________  

Street Address: __________________________________Town: __________________Zip: __________ 

Email: _______________________________________________________________________________ 


